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Our District committee meeting is held on the first Thursday of each month in 
room GS 1120 at Good Samaritan Medical Center, 1020 Franklin St., Johnstown, at 
6:00pm. All AA members are welcome. 

In October, we held an election of district officers. With the exception of Phil k. 
being elected as Treasurer, all other district officers, myself included, have been elected 
to serve a full term, having served less than a full term due to the resignation of our 
predecessors. 

Our Treatment Facilities Committee has been contacting the administrations of 
the local treatment facilities. So far, all offers to bring meetings into the facilities, and of  
literature, have been rejected, however facilities have expressed interest in working with 
their own alumni. Our challenge, therefore is to employ alumni of these facilities to carry 
our message. 

We are planning a Day Of Sharing on June 25th 2005, we have secured the same 
location we used for our last DOS. 

Thank You 


